
NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 07.04.2021
Public until: for an indefinite period

Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries

Management Act.

Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet announces that the reception of applications will take place on From 26 April to 30 April

2021..

The purpose of the grant is encourage cooperation between research and development institutions, aquaculture operators and public
authorities through the dissemination of information on aquaculture, including know-how, advice and good practices, studies and pilot
projects relating to lifelong learning and the economic activities of aquaculture operators.

Please submit the application documents: by e-mail to the address of the PRIA centre by info@pria.ee or post, letter 4, Tartu 51010.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based :
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/113052020007
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